fr v T wicarem atw e iftes
hoé (HTTT HLEHTL T IH)

EEIEI THE STATE TRADING CORPORATION OF INDIA LTD.
S7 @ (A Govt. of India Enterprise)

STC/BS&P/BS/10082/2017/STEX June 09, 2017

Shri Umesh Hanjankar
Senior Manger
Surveillance

BSE Limited

1% Floor, P.J.Towers,
Dalaa Street,
Mumbai-400001

Sir,
Sub: Increase in Volume

This has reference to your letter no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/RS/2017-18/37 dated
09.06.2017, we hereby confirm that there is no information or announcement related
to STC’s working which could have affected the volume of trading in its scrip.

It is our endeavor to always intimate to BSE about any event / announcement /
information that may have an impact on the share price or the volume of trading.

It is requested that the matter be probed at your end and an outcome of the same
may also kindly be intimated to us for our information and future reference.

Thanking you,

Yours sincerely,
for the State Trading Corporation of India Limited

, e
(Ritu Arora)
Company Secretary
FCS 5270
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